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about:blank 1/2

Subject : Re: procedures for dealing with deceased horses

From: Dumas, Amy (adumas@blm.gov)

To: blm_ca_foia@blm.gov;

Cc : wendy.kowal@yahoo.com;

Date : Monday, July 8, 2013 1:57 PM

Dear Ms. Kowal,
Thank you for your inquiry.  The deceased animals in BLM-California's facilities are buried onsite at the facilities

in specific burial areas.  

Amy Dumas
Wild Horse and Burro Program Manager
BLM- California
916-978-4678
http://www.blm.gov/ca/st/en/prog/wild_horse_and_burro.html

On Thu, Jun 27, 2013 at 4:01 PM, FOIA, BLM_CA <blm_ca_foia@blm.gov> wrote:

Hello Ms. Kowal -  I am forwarding your question to our Wild Horse and Burro Program Manager, Amy
Dumas.  Amy may be away from the office until July 8. 

Sent from the BLM-CA FOIA Mailbox by:

Kathleen Christian

FOIA Coordinator, California State Office
Bureau of Land Management

On Thu, Jun 27, 2013 at 1:50 PM, Wendy Kowal <wendy.kowal@yahoo.com> wrote:
Dear Ms. Christian,
 
If you would be so kind, I would respectfully request information on the burial of deceased horses as processed
by the CA BLM.  I understand the CA BLM buries deceased horses and burros onsite.  Please advise the
location the BLM uses to dispose of and/or bury any deceased horses or burros that die in the BLM's care. 
 
Thank you very much for your time and help with this request.
 
Sincerely,
Wendy Kowal
 

From: "FOIA, BLM_CA" <blm_ca_foia@blm.gov>

To: Wendy Kowal <wendy.kowal@yahoo.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, May 21, 2013 7:56 PM
Subject: Re: procedures for dealing with deceased horses
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